
EAST ZION CONSOLIDATED DISTRICT ASSOCIATION 
"Sharing a Common Faith - "Together in Minist1y" -Acts 16:15 

February 28, 2023 

Dear Brother Pastors, I come to you in the name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ. 1 
am requesting your help in supporting our future leaders by making a donation to the 
Baptist Collegiate Ministry (BCM) of Langston University. 

The BCM faith.fully feeds 50 - 65 students on the campus of Langston University per 
week, which runs on average of $300 per week. I ask that you join me and New Union 
Baptist Church in making a donation ei ther weekly or monthly. 

This is an urgent matter that requires our immediate attention and support. If you have 
any questions, please call me at (405) 424-2439, email me at differentbeat02@yahoo.com 
or call Rev. James Brown, BCM Coordinator, at (405) 641-0095 or email him at 
jbrown@bgco.org. 

Please make checks or money orders ~Y,able to: 
Baptist Collegiate Ministry (Langston University) 

Send your donations to: 
PO Box 299 
Langston, OK 73050 

In His service, 

Dr. Kelly R. Booker, 
Moderator 

KRB/sn 

Executive Officers 
Rev. Kelly R. Booker, Moderator • Rev. Arthur L. Raney, Jr., 1st Vice Moderator 

Rev. Kenneth Sherrill, Sr., 2nd Vice Moderator • Rev. James Brown, Executive Secreta1y( freas11rer 

Post Office Box 11393 • Oklahoma City, OK 73136 • www.eastziondistrict.org 



{"type":"Form","isBackSide":false,"languages":["en-us"],"usedOnDeviceOCR":true}

